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Nowell, Keith, Env. Health

From: Nowell, Keith, Env. Health
Sent: Friday, December 11, 2015 2:24 PM
To: 'Arceneaux, Nicole Marie'
Cc: 'Roper, Chad'; Roe, Dilan, Env. Health
Subject: Status of Groundwater Investigation, fuel leak case No. RO253 and GeoTracker Global 

ID T0600101467, Unocal #5781, 3535 Pierson Street, Oakland 

Dear Ms. Arceneaux, 

Alameda County Environmental Health (ACEH) staff has reviewed the case file including the recently submitted document
entitled Third Quarter 2015 Groundwater Monitoring Report (GWMR), dated October 14, 2015 and prepared by AECOM for
the subject site.   The Future Activities section of the GWMR states AECOM will submit quarterly groundwater monitoring
and sampling reports.  Additionally, the site conceptual model (SCM) will be updated with the results to identify any 
remaining data gaps.   

Following submittal of the AECOM document entitled Site Assessment Report (SAR), dated July 13, 2015, ACEH met with 
you to discuss the findings of the SAR.  At the August 13, 2015 meeting, ACEH discussed with you a strategy to move the 
case toward closure.  The GWMR does not address the strategy discussed.  Therefore, ACEH is requesting an update of 
the status of the groundwater delineation investigation discussed at the August 13 meeting.  Please respond via email (Attn.: 
Keith Nowell) by December 18, 2015. 

Regards, 
Keith Nowell 
 

Keith Nowell PG, CHG 
Hazardous Materials Specialist 
Alameda County Environmental Health 
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway 
Alameda , CA 94502‐6540 
phone: 510 / 567  ‐ 6764 
fax: 510 / 337 ‐ 9335 
email: keith.nowell@acgov.org  
 
PDF copies of case files can be reviewed/downloaded at: 
 
http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm 
 

 


